Dear Parents:

We are pleased to offer the compliment to our Word Masters Challenge program – Math Masters Challenge. This optional extracurricular challenge is available for students in grades 3 through 5. Each month over 5 months, a new practice test will be posted online. The answers to the practice test will be posted online the following month. In April, students will be invited to take the Math Masters Challenge, which will be in the same format as the monthly practice tests. The challenge is not scored and do not impact the student's grade.

The first practice test is already posted, and the answers will be posted on Dec. 1 along with the next practice test. The final Challenge will be on April 22, 2014, at 8:00am in the cafeteria – a reminder will be announced. We hope your students will take this opportunity.

Students, who have parental permission, will report to the cafeteria at 8:00am on April 22, 2014. Students will be provided with worksheets that need to be completed independently, and then return to class. Scored sheets will be returned to students. Prizes will be given to participating students. If you have any questions about the program, please do not hesitate to contact our Parent Liaisons at 571-434-3270 or email rennea.butler.mma@gmail.com.

Sincerery,	
Ms. Jennifer Rule Principal	
*************	**************
My child will participate in theMath Masters Challenge. I understand that this is an optional enrichment program and that home support will ensure that my child benefits from this program.	
Parent Signature	My child's teacher
Please send a paper copy of the study packet	.
Please return to Mrs. Rennea Butler in the PTA n	nailbox by December 15 if you would like your child to

http://cmsweb2.lcps.org/potowmack/site/default.asp or a paper copy can be sent per parent request.

participate. A study packet will be posted on our school website at